
 

  

HANNAH JONES  
(EMC) 

Height: 5’5.5”, Eyes: Ice Blue, Hair: Honey 
 kathy@heymantalent.com; devin@heymantalent.com  

                                                      502-589-2540 

Film 

The Window Co-Star Dir. Charles Schefer 

Voices in My Room Lead Dir. Charles Schefer 

Dr. Mom Lead Dir. Charles Schefer 

Truant Co-Star Dir. Sydni Abel 

Television 

Snapped 2515 Guest Star Dir. Robert Ivkovic 

Snapped 2524 Guest Star Dir. Chad Cunningham 

Music Videos 

Easy  Lead Kyd the Band/Dir. Patrick Tohill 

This Time Last Year Lead Kyd the Band/Dir. Patrick Tohill 

Theatre     

*The Grapes of Wrath Rose of Sharon University of Southern Indiana 

Dog Sees God Tricia University of Southern Indiana 

Crumbs from the Table of Joy Gerte Crump University of Southern Indiana 

Our Town Mrs. Soames New Harmony Theatre 

Young Frankenstein Ensemble Evansville Civic Theatre 

Into the Woods Florinda University of Southern Indiana 

*Irene Ryan Acting Scholarship Nomination, American College Theatre Festival 

Staged Reading 

Rabbit Hole Izzy Dir. Megan Lee 

The Shape of Things 
Evelyn Ann 
Thompson 

Dir. Leigh Grimes 

Scotland Road Halbrech Dir. Morgan Booke 

Commercial 

*Conflicts available upon request   

 

 

 

TRAINING 

Acting: Shakespeare, Scene 
Study, Adv Scene Study, 
Acting for the Modern 
Stage, Imrov 101, Acting for 
Film, Voice and Diction 
Professors: Eric Altheide, 
Elliot Wasserman, Kathy 
Rirodan 

Singing: Andrea Drury, 
Jamie Hettenback 
 
Dancing: Heather Himes, 
Matthew Tyler, Kiley 
Eberhard, Carrie Mckendree 

 

Achievements  

Irene Ryan Acting 
Scholarship Finalist 
(partner) 

 

Special Skills 

Country, German, cockney 
and RP accents, one very 
expressive eyebrow, 
prescription glasses, 
licensed driver, overly 
expressive face, Standi-in 
and photo double 
experience, excellent 
sewing skills (hand and 
machine), Still have baby 
teeth, yoga enthusiast.  

 

Education 

B.A. Theatre Performance 

University of Southern 
Indiana, 2018 
 


